
Celine DeMeyer


From: Celine DeMeyer


Sent: Friday, September 6, 2019 8:09 PM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: noaa's response


Hello Ms. Roberts,


Like many people, I assume, I found your contact information on your website. As communications director


for NOAA I hope I've landed in the right place. I'm writing tonight to express my deep embarrassment on


your behalf regarding NOAA's response to yet another Trump tantrum. What could possibly have provoked


that rebuke of the NWS Birmingham statement? They were not wrong. How awful they must feel knowing


that their assertion of facts has been undercut because of what? The threat of future funding cuts? I'm


sickened if that is the case. The people of Alabama deserve accurate information, do they not? Up until


now, NOAA has had a reputation around the country as the trusted source of weather information. How sad


for you today.


Celine DeMeyer


Wilmington, NC
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